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STERLING SURVEYS
Rt. 4, Box 160-9
Espafiola, NM 87532-8915
phone & fax 505-753-4171
cell phone 505-660-2474
sterlingsurveys@valornet.com

DATE: March 26, 2008

Richard Towne, General Manager
KUNM Radio

University of New Mexico

Via e-mail: richardtowne@kunm.org

Mr. Towne,

This letter is to advise you that on March 25, 2008, |, Larry L. Sterling, a registered New
Mexico Professional surveyor did inspect the FM Directional Broadcast Antenna situated
in Arroyo Seco, Taos County, New Mexico.

Using a Suunto hand held compass, | made the determination that said antenna has a
directional alignment of 30.3" north azimuth.

If | can be of further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

La;ry L. terling,_l\_lil_F_’g_l 1010




